
June 2024 NERC BOARD MEETING
6/13/24

In attendance:  Alex, Dave, Diane, Don, Laural, & Patrick

Membership - 232 

Finance - Currently $15,196.21; last month $15,299 & $16,624 last year at this time.
Peggy hasn’t filed for reimbursement for pub run expenses; Don & Patrick to remind her & share desire to receive monthly.

Grand Prix 
Going well with Flag Day 5K complete.  Grand prix standings have been updated by Donna

Scholarships
Julia (Mentor), Ada (Mentor), Rae (Chardon),  Grace (Geneva), & Matthew (West G) are this years winners - 3 x $1,000 + 2 x $500 = $4,000 total with $1K still due NERC from GCXC.
17 total applications received
Julie to recuse herself next year as her son will be a Riverside senior next year
Julie will be at the picnic to announce the scholarship winners.
7/15/24 is the picnic in Willoughby at the same spot as previous years.

Picnic
7/15/24 at Chagrin River Park, Willoughby - 6 pm for the scavenger hunt & 7 pm for the dinner/scholarship awards
Donna will handle the scavenger hunt.
Food - Patrick to ask Reggie if planning to coordinate this year.

Track Night
10 people showed up for track night when we had Flag Day
Rick showed up for track night so it was held successfully.

Misc.
Have a QR code for NERC membership forms at races (if ok by GCXC)
Remind members that we need board members for 2025
Next pub run is 7/9 at Panini’s in Willoughby
Eleventhree in Chardon is a possible pub run site.
Peggy shared at the Flag Day race she would reach back out to them to discuss food and the day of the week that would work best.
Dave from Chardon Performance Therapy is on the chamber board and will bring up with Eleventhree that NERC would need a food supply (food truck?) to commit.
No formal meeting in July (quick mtg at picnic) and not have an August meeting.  The next Zoom meeting will be on Thursday, Sept 12th.

